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The NSS Unit of SLC organized a vibrant event centered around a selfie frame, 
capturing the attention of students while also focusing on the crucial theme of 
voter rights and registration. The event aimed to enlighten students about the 
significance of their voting rights and guide them through the process of 
registering for their voter ID cards. 
 
In today's democratic society, students must understand the power of their vote 
and actively participate in shaping the future of their nation. Despite being 
educated, many individuals remain unaware of the importance of exercising 
their right to vote and the process involved in obtaining a voter ID card. 
 
The event featured engaging presentations by electoral officials and civic 
educators who highlighted the significance of voting in a democratic system. 
They discussed the rights and responsibilities of voters, emphasizing the role of 
young voters in influencing political decisions and bringing about positive 
change. 
 
Practical sessions were conducted to demonstrate the voter registration 
process, helping students navigate through the necessary steps and paperwork 
required to obtain their voter ID cards. Volunteers were on hand to provide 
assistance and guidance, ensuring that every student had the opportunity to 
register and participate in the electoral process. 
 
In addition to promoting voter awareness, the event also encouraged students 
to take selfies with voter awareness slogans and hashtags, spreading the 
message across social media platforms and encouraging their peers to get 
involved. 60 students took selfies with voter awareness slogans. 
 
 



  



 

  



 


